
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 13th September 2018                                                                                                                           

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Year 2 Curriculum Evening 

Our Year 2 Curriculum meeting will be held at school on Thursday 27th September at 6pm. The 

meeting will last approximately an hour. 

The meeting will provide an opportunity for us to inform you of key information, including: 

 Approaches to teaching and learning 

 Year 2 Curriculum 

 End of year expectations for reading, writing and mathematics 

 Homework 

 End of year statutory assessments 

I would strongly encourage all parents/carers to attend this meeting. Please complete the reply slip 

below and return it to school by Friday 21st September. 

Thank you, as ever, for your support and I very much look forward to seeing you at this event. 

Yours sincerely,   

 

Mrs J Morris 

Headteacher 

 

 

Year 2 Curriculum Evening-Thursday  27
th

  September 2018 at 6pm 

 

Name ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Name of child ……………………………………………………………. Class …………………………. 

 

I am able / unable to attend the Year 2 Curriculum Evening. 

BLACK HORSE HILL 
INFANT SCHOOL 

 
Tel: 0151 625 5238 

Fax: 0151 625 9041 

Email: schooloffice@blackhorsehill-infant.wirral.sch.uk                                   

Website:  www.blackhorsehillinfant.co.uk 
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